
Mrs Dixon    

Year Two Newsletter
Term : Summer 1  

Welcome back. I hope you have all had a restful Easter 

and a wonderful holiday. The sunshine has welcomed 

us back and we are all looking forward to the summer 

term. Summer 1 brings lots of exciting learning 

opportunities, so keep up the hard work!   

 

Message from your teachers

We will be starting our new term with a very exciting trip to Sherwood Forest, this will be drive our 

learning!  

We have already completed and been inspired by the forest and nature to create beautiful traditional 

prints in Art making links with contemporary artist Cathy Taylor. In computing will be using 

software to create rhythm and beats based on our favourite creatures. This will link perfectly with our 

science as we look at lifecycles of animals and plants.  

As historians, we will travel back in time and explore the legends of Sherwood Forest. By the end of 

the term we will know how to answer questions and give our own opinion about Robin Hood based 

on information found during research. 

We will being doing lots of reading and writing this term! The classic tales of Beatrix Potter will 

inspire our own adventure story!  

Maths we will be learning how to telling the time and fraction as well practising arithmetic and 

reasoning ready for our SATS  

We will be learning this term…

Friday 21st April - Sports Star in School- please come in PE Kit  

Monday 24th April –Parents KS1 SATs Meeting  

Wednesday 26th April – Sherwood Forest Trip 

Friday 28th April – Eid Party – Bring party clothes!   

Friday 5th and 19th May – Mastery Day  

15th – 18th May - Key Stage 1 SATS  

Reminders/Important Dates

Accelerated Reader-  

https://ukhosted147.renlearn.co.uk/6702048/  

Useful pages/Contact us

https://ukhosted147.renlearn.co.uk/6702048/

